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Holly Forbes
7 Coombs Farm Road
Greenland, NH 03840

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I have a home in Colebrook, NH and my husband and I have been against the scaring of the beauty of
New Hampshire since this started. There is nothing in this for NH other then a few short-term jobs since
most will be filled by out-of-state union workers.  I do not understand why you would let this happen
and destroy so many landowner's values and views.  This has never been about NH but getting power
to Massachusetts.  We lived in Steamboat Springs, Colorado and lines were prevented from going
through Steamboat Springs and destroying the land and view for hundreds and land owners. It would
have ruined our property out there as well and all of the power was going to a location other then in
Steamboat.  You will ruin our beloved Great Northwoods by allowing this project to move forward. 

New Hampshire will end up paying for this project with rate hikes, etc. for years to come. It should
never have gotten this far.  Don't let it through, or put it underground next to the highways -- and even
then we will be paying for it with no benefit for years and years to come.

Sincerely,
Holly Forbes
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